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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that this newsletter finds you well. 

Welcome to the summer term I hope you have enjoyed the sunshine over the Easter holiday and had a relaxing break. It is 

great to see all the children back in school. 

We trust families observing Ramadan are looking forward to their Eid celebrations. Ramadan is an important time of year for 

our Muslim community, as it reaffirms the principles of generosity, sacrifice and charity, which are values that we hold dear 

within our school and society at large. 

I know that Eid is a very special celebration and on behalf of everyone at Marsh Hill, I’d like to wish all of our children, parents 

and families a very happy Eid next week. 

 

Attendance 

At Marsh Hill, we firmly believe in the importance of attendance and we work closely with Birmingham Local Authority and 

parents to ensure that all children are in school every day. Research clearly demonstrates that absence disrupts the education 

of the individual pupil and of the whole class generally. Children who do not attend regularly:  

 Do not achieve as well as their peers in exams 

 Find it difficult to build and maintain friendships 

 Are more likely to become involved in crime 

 Miss out on opportunities in further education and the world of work 

I have recently had a number of families contact me about leave in term time. Since the 2013 amendment to The Education 

(Pupil Registration) Regulations 2006, Head Teachers may no longer authorise leave during term time except where the       

circumstances are exceptional. This is in accordance with Birmingham Local Authority’s ‘Leave in Term Time Guidance.’ If     

families choose to take leave in term time, they may be subject to legal procedures.  

Contact Details 

If any of your contact details have changed recently (such as a change of address or phone number) then please contact the 

school office. If you wish to change the names of people on the pick-up list, please contact the school office. We will then    

update our school records accordingly. 

Achievement Assemblies 

Achievement assemblies will now be in the afternoon and starting at 2.45 p.m. These assemblies will be on a Wednesday for 
Reception, Years 1 and 2; and on a Friday for Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. When your child’s class is taking part in a Whole School      
Assembly then this will continue to be in the morning a 9.00 a.m. 

 

School Closures Next Week 

School will not be open to staff or pupils on Monday 2nd May as this is a Public Bank Holiday. School will also be closed on 

Thursday 5th May as the school is being used as a Polling Station for the Local Elections. Your children will be provided with 

work to do for Thursday 5th May. 



Dates For Your Diary 

 
Booking Dinners 

 Instructions on how to book your child’s dinner is below.  

Monday 2nd May Bank Holiday 

Thursday 5th May School is closed to all pupils and staff as it is being 
used as a Polling Station for the Local Elections 

Wednesday 11th May 4H Whole Class Assembly for parents – 9.00 am. 

Friday 13th May 4T Whole Class Assembly for parents – 9.00 am. 

Friday 27th May, Friday 24th June and 
Monday 11th July 

School closed to all pupils for the three remaining 
INSET days this academic year for staff. 

I hope you have a happy, safe and peaceful weekend. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr J Cusack,                                                                            

Head Teacher 


